PUBLIC PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE
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Round Robin



The PPC decision is recorded below:

1. PPC-2022—FED-001-DA Request by FED for Oracle EBS Application.

The PPC Committee reviewed the submission and voted to approve the request via email.

This submission was previously deferred on February 37 2022 by The PPC, due to the
principle procurement known as value for money, as seen in Schedule 1 of the Procurement
Act, not being satisfied, and also the Business Case submitted did not comply with
Procurement Regulations.

The FED Panel insisted by emails and phone calls that it was necessary for The PPC to revisit
the submission before their next scheduled meeting, due to their agreement with Oracle
expiring on February 28% 2022.

The PPC was satisfied by the Memos received from the Accountant General and the Director of
Computer Services addressing their concerns, but stated that in future, the purchase of products
and applications should be a joint venture to ensure negotiations in pricing, goods not being
duplicated, and ensuring value for money.
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